
 

 

Get Teaching!  

Future teachers and leaders needed for SEND provision 
 
The Pilgrim Partnership and Samuel Pepys School invite you to find out more about School Direct 
Early Years and Primary routes into teaching to attain Qualified Teacher Status with a focus on for 
pupils with SEND.  You may be straight out of school or university, or you may have several years of 
work experience, possibly as a TA in a specialist provision behind you, but all that matters really is 
your desire and commitment to teach, shape and maximise the potential of pupils with SEND.    The 
training year will give you experience in a special school, mainstream schools and centre based study 
days.  The courses are tailored to you and your development. 
 
We are holding an informal ‘drop in’ session at Samuel Pepys School in St Neots, Cambridgeshire  
between 2 – 5 p.m. on Wednesday 27th April 2016. 
 
If you would like to book a place at this event or would like more information please contact 
Jackie Atkin (The Pilgrim Partnership) by calling 01234 408590 or by email  
jackie.atkin@pilgrim-partnership.org.uk 
or Chris Baker (Samuel Pepys School) by calling 01480 375012 or by email 
CBaker@samuelpepys.cambs.sch.uk 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
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